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March 4th, 2012  
 
Dear County of St.Paul, 
 
My name is Cynthia Roy and I am writing this letter on behalf of the St.Paul Canadiens Pee Wee A 
Hockey team. For the month of February and March these young boys have been working hard to 
prepare for Provincials. On March 4th they won the final round of Provincials against Vermilion on home 
ice at the Clancy arena. After 3 rounds of beating Bonnyville, Lac La Biche and Vermilion they will 
represent St.Paul as the Zone 2 Champions for Pee Wee B Provincials in Barrhead.  They are a very 
determined group of boys who wish to represent St.Paul.  The majority of these players represented 
St.Paul by not only hosting but also winning Gold in the Atom B Provincials in 2012 and winning Silver 
as a 1st Year Pee Wee Team in Drumheller last year.  The PeeWee B Provincials will be held on March 
15-18th in Barrhead. With the coaching of Ted Graling each boy has to be committed to extra practices 
and dedication to the sport.  As well, the boys are expected to have a good attitude, ability to work as a 
team, and have some fun.  
For many of these boys it will be an experience of a lifetime to play hockey against boys from all over 
Alberta. They realize that the competition may be tough but are up for the challenge and are willing to 
put in that extra effort. With league playoffs, Provincial playoffs and practices these kids were skating 3-
5x a week. 
The other challenge they are faced with is the funds to attend this type of event.  
St.Paul Pee Wee A Projected Expenses-Provincials 2012 
Travel-to and from Barrhead 
Rooms at Ramada in Westlock- $125.99 plus tax 
Weekend passes to event-$40.00 per family 
We are asking you for a donation to help these boys get to Provincials.  With your help the boys will be 
able to travel as a group and be recognized as a team from St.Paul. 
We appreciate your support and are determined to make you proud of us. 
Cheques can be made out to St.Paul Canadiens Pee Wee A and mailed to myself. 
  From this experience the boys hope to gain teamwork skills, lifelong friendships, represent St.Paul and 
of course bring home a banner. 
 
Thank you in advance and if you have any questions feel free to call me at 780-645-4118. 
 
 
 
 
Cynthia Roy 
 
 

Manager St.Paul Canadiens Pee Wee A 
 


